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Northeast is happy and excited to invite all Panther families to attend our outdoor, in-person Open House!! In order to keep 

us all safe, masks must be worn at all times. There will be temperature checks upon arrival and all activities will be social 

distanced in our bus loop and front courtyard. Open House will run from 10am until 6pm in order to limit the number of 

people present at one time. Please check your grade level for the time slot you should attend.  

There will be games, photo opportunities, gift bags and class supplies! We can’t wait to see you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 

 

   

Northeast College Preparatory  

High School 

OPEN HOUSE 

October 14, 2020 

 

 


